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reallocated in 2024 and to have $50,000 of the 2025 Parks Capital budget go to the 
canoe/kayak launch. All members were in favor. 

Derrick Schierloh noted that the BPA met on September 30, 2024 to review the 
contingency plan and the lead and copper report mandated by the Ohio EPA which is 
due October 16th

. Derrick also noted that the Ottawa-Glandorf School District 
requested approval for a new well on the O-G Rd Complex. The BPA is advising 
against this request. 

Jared noted that he will proceed with the necessary paperwork needed to hire 
Austin Macke as a part-time officer for the village. Jared requested that if village 
residents see anything out of the "ordinary" they advise him so that he can be aware 
of potential future situations. He also requested that a sign(s) be placed around 
Glandorf Elementary School to help with the traffic flow issues, All members were in 
favor. 

Mark noted that grass re-seeding is needed in the park due to SoctoberFest 
last weekend. Council agreed to not re-seed at Deter's Park due to the work on new 
fields this fall by the Glandorf Park Board. The Park Board will work with the members 
of the SoctoberFest to fix the rest of the grass in the park. 

The next council meeting was scheduled for November 6th at 7:30 pm. 

With no further business at hand, a motion to adjourn was made by Klausing 
and sec
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e. All members were in favor. 
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